
2857

From: marjorie priceman [marjoriepriceman@yahoo.com]
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 3:03 PM
To: EP, RegCommerits
Subject: CH 78 regulations

As a homeowner in both Lycoming and Union counties I am writing to strongly urge you to
strengthen regulations on gas well drilling. In particular, adopting the Texas requirement
of stronger cement casings on wells, and requiring blow-out preventers on all wells.

Marcellus Shale drilling is still in its infancy and there have already been numerous
accidents. We should act now to prevent this industry from causing irrepareable harm to our
beautiful state and to the health of its citizens.

Sincerely,
Marjorie Priceman
111 south 5th st.
lewisburg, PA

7909 rte. 87
Williamsport, PA ***


